
  

 
 

8601 W. Roosevelt Road, Forest Park, IL 60130  

708-338-4100 Phone 708-338-4199 Fax 

 

April 14, 2020 

 

Dear Class of 2024, 

  

Welcome to the PMSA family. To make a smoother transition to freshmen year, we have 

selected some Khan Academy course work for you to work on over the summer. It is required for 

your Integrated Mathematics I course. Over the years, we have found that students who continue 

to work on mathematics over the summer and have a strong foundation in this set of skills, have 

a higher probability of success in our mathematics and physics programs. You may work on the 

assignments in any order and must score at least 75% on each lesson. The expectation is that you 

spend between 10-15 minutes a day, or approximately an hour a week, completing these 

assignments. 

 

Students will need to create an account on Khan Academy.  Please go to the link below to watch 

a video on how to set up Khan Academy for your summer work.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact via email at bhesik@pths209.org. 

 

https://youtu.be/Il7r0VWNv6o 

 

We look forward to seeing you in August.  Have a great summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Hesik 

Mathematics Department Chair 

 (331) 888-2463 
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